
LEX PISTOL CLUB INC. 
                                               
                                                                                PO Box 2321 

GPO Sydney,  
NSW 2001. 

                                                                                   1st December 2013 
Club Approval no: 403988922 
 
Manager, 
Industry And Infrastructure Policy 

 
 
Dear Ms McGirr, 
 
The Lex Pistol Club Inc would like to thank the Minister, The Honorable 
Brad Hazard and your Department for its initative in conducting the 
workshop to discuss the proposed SEP for shooting ranges. 
 
You are no doubt aware that a number of Pistol Clubs in NSW have 
faced closure by the Firearms Registry for safety reasons which include 
problems with the control of 'Fallout Zones' (Range Danger Area). A 
number of the Clubs involved are unable to conduct zone / State  
Championships until they are fully operational. 
 
The Lex Pistol Club will support any reasonable measures to overcome 
the problems with the definition and permissive rights to permit the use 
of the Clubs  'Fallout Zones' and 'Range Danger Area' 
 
Trusting that your Department may be able to provide policy to 
overcome the above difficulties. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
Thomas John Roache 
Club Captain 
Lex Pistol Club Inc. 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                                               
      
 
 


